
From: dave aspden [ 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 12:01 PM 
To: Dawn McAlpine <Dawn.McAlpine@barrie.ca> 
Subject: YMCA- Grove St. West Development 

 

Dawn McAlpine  

 

This evening I understand Council will be dealing with the Grove St. West site of the YMCA. 

 

I would like to make a deputation to City Council this evening before this matter is dealt with. 

 

Thank You  

 

Dave Aspden  
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